
Youth Information 

Sunday School:  
Sunday School is back in session. Sunday School sessions are for ALL grades,  9:15 am and 
11:45am (you choose which one to attend). The 9:15 class will meet at the hall. At 11:45 the 
teachers will walk them to the hall for snacks and class.  
 
Please have children attend as much as possible as Greek songs will be sung for the March 25th 
Independence Day Celebration. 
 
Please do not send your children to the hall alone. Family members may enjoy coffee hour, 
while waiting for their children. 
 

GOYA   
The next  monthly meeting is on March 2, 2025, at the church. 
Upcoming GOYA events: 
Discussion of St. Stephen’s Camp. Registration is March 20th at noon. Be prepared, spots fill up 
quickly. 
 

HOPE/JOY   Advisor Mary Johnson 843-254-1206  

Greek Dance:  
Dena will teach dance to all age groups (4yrs.-104+ yrs.). Classes will be Tuesdays at 6pm and 
Sundays at 12:30pm. She welcomes everyone, experienced or brand new.  
 

Greek School:  
There is no Greek School at this time due to lack of interest. However, if you want more 
information or are interested please contact Ted Kesoglou at 843-503-3893 or Jimmy Labrinos 
at 843-446-4800. 

 
Dear Parishioners, 
Our GOYA worked very hard for the Valentine’s Day Bingo. They did a great job 
preparing. They advertised over a month, decorated beautifully, bought food, 
drinks and supplies, and also they prepared different types of BINGO games to 
make it fun. The cost was $12 to get in and an optional $5 for 2 extra tickets. 
What a bargain! Where else can you spend less than $20 and get entertainment, 
food and drinks and a lot of fun!? They had 8 gifts donated, and about 15 youth 
and 15 adults attended. I would like to give a heartfelt thank you to those who 
supported them. After paying off their expenses they cleared $97. I can’t wait to 
see what youth event is planned next, and all the support our parish will give. I 
am sure it will be a lot of fun! 


